
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Truthfulness: Please join us in looking out for any members of 
our community demonstrating truthfulness and living out this value. 

 
‘Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.’ (1 John 3:18) 

 

 
Attendance 
Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and registers close at 8.50am, anyone arriving after this will 
be marked as late. It is important to ensure your child(ren) arrive at school on time as they start learning as 
soon as they are in the classroom. Each week we monitor attendance and the top class in each key stage is 
announced in the newsletter. If your child is going to be absent from school please log it on ParentMail or 
ring the school office after 8am. 

 
Healthy snacks 
Please may we remind you that children should bring fruit or another healthy snack to eat at break time.  
 

Harvest Festival 
The school will be holding their Harvest festival on Thursday 6th October at 2pm at St John’s church. 

 
Parent’s Evenings 
We will be holding parent’s evening on 19th October between 3.20pm and 5.30pm and on 20th October 
between 4pm and 6.30pm. More information regarding booking appointments will follow. 
 

Open Days 
We will be holding an open evening on Wednesday 2nd November 4pm-6pm and an open day on Wednesday 
9th November between 9.30am to 3.30pm for reception intake of Sept 2023. If you know anyone that may 
be interested please give them the dates. To book a place please contact the office on 01562 745558.  
  

British Value 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Democracy. 

 
 
 

Spelling Shed champions are: 

1. Gabrial 6CR  1. 3JG 
2.  Hubert 3JG  2. 6CR 
3. Noah 3JG  3. 5NS 
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Child of the Week commencing 12/09/22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the Week 

RLN 
 
 

James for making such a positive start to 
school life and for putting a smile on our 
faces every day. 

Jade 

RWT 
 
 

Ella-Rose for a fabulous start to school life 
at St John’s. She always tries her best and 
is so cheerful at school. 

Henry 

1BC 
 
 

Joanna for settling in brilliantly to her new 
school, learning all of the new routines and 
trying her best with all of her work. Well 
done Joanna, we are very proud of you! 

Fern 

2GS 
 
 

Rome for starting year 2 in a really positive 
way. Rome has joined in with all of the 
lessons and has adapted so well to the 
routines of the classroom. He is a shining 
example to others. 

Gabriel 

2SS 
 
 

Jessica for an amazing start to year 2. She 
has been working so hard and is an 
excellent role model for the rest of the class. 
Keep it up! 

Jack 

3RT 
 
 

Carson for having an excellent attitude to 
learning especially in phonics and English. 
Keep up the hard work Carson. 

Ava 

3JG 
 
 

Kawsar for settling in brilliantly to her new 
school and learning all the new routines.  
Well done.  

Roman 

4RH 
 
 

Isabella for an excellent start to year 4. 
Your attitude and behaviour is amazing 
and you have produced wonderful work 
this week. 

Chase 

4MK 
 
 

James for settling into Year 4 brilliantly. 
You always try your hardest, follow 
instructions and are a role model for the 
rest of the class. 

Tommy 

5AB 
 
 

Seren for settling into Year 5 really well. 
You are working hard and following 
instructions brilliantly. Well done Seren! 

Louis 

5NS 
 
 

Luca for having a fantastic start to Year 5. 
He’s very enthusiastic in all of our lessons, 
answering questions and always trying his 
best. Well done Luca! 

Kornelia 

6CR 
 
 

Layla for settling into Year 6 so well. You 
have come to school with the right working 
attitude.  

Olivier 

6FS 
 
 

Svetoslav for settling in so well to our 
school.  It’s a pleasure to have you in our 
class! 

Daniel 

 


